
Thanks 
 

John, Amber <22amber.john@mapleschools.com> 

  

Reply| 
Yesterday, 2:11 PM 

Griffin, Thomas 

 

Dear Dr. Griffin,  

 

Thank you for taking the time out of your day to interview me for this position, I really appreciate it. If I 

were to get this opportunity I would be able to start saving for my college funds. I am able to bring strong 

leadership skills and work together with a team of new employees. This can help me in the future with 

other business opportunities and grow myself as an individual.  

 

Have a Good Day,  

 

Amber John 

Maple Heights High School C/O 2035 

Phone/Text (216) 555-1234 

Email: amber.john@gmail.com 

 

 

Thank you note 
 

Reply| 
Yesterday, 2:34 PM 

Griffin, Thomas 

 

Dear Dr. Griffin, 

 

I wanted to take the time to write this thank you note. I just wanted to say thanks for allowing me to be a 

part of your senior marketing class. DECA has been a life changing high school experience for me. So 

again I want to thank you for the opportunity of making skills and friends. I am truly grateful for the 

experience. Thank you again for putting up with us for this long. Your resistance is amazing and I 

appreciate your teachings. Thank you for your time and take care see you soon 

 

Sincerely your favorite marketing student,  

Jennifer 

-- 

Jennifer Peoples 

Marketing Scholar 

Phone: (216) 555-9875 
 

mailto:amber.john@gmail.com

